Embassy of India
Phnom Penh

No. PHN/ADM/602/1/2003 July 28, 2020
OFFICE ORDER
Subject:-  Change of holiday on account of Id-ul-Zuha (Bakrid)

In partial modification of the list of holiday to be observed by Embassy of India, Phnom
Penh during the year 2020, it has been decided to observe Friday 31% July,2020 as a holiday on
account of Id-ul-Zuha (Bakrid) instead of Saturday 1°* August,2020 as circulated vide this
Mission’s Office Order of even number dated 16t October,2019, since this festival will be
observed in Cambodia on 315t July,2020.
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(Adarsh K. Mishra)
Second Secretary (Edu & HOC)

Copy to:-

IS (South), MEA, New Delhi.
PA—I/PA-Il/PA-HI/PB/PC/PD/PE/GA/CR Sections, MEA, New Delhi
All Officers/Staff in this Embassy of India, Phnom Penh.

All Missions/Posts abroad.
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